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2010 Mid-Year Meeting of the American College of Real 
Estate Lawyers
March 13, 2010

Partner Kenneth Jacobson will speak as a panelist on an "Annotated Finance Opinion Letter Project" 
on Saturday, March 13. The panel will discuss current issues in real estate legal opinion practice.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Kenneth M. Jacobson
+1.312.902.5445
kenneth.jacobson@katten.com
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